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As a youth of Oregon, and someone who lost an important person to suicide, I feel 

that through honoring this day, we can bring awareness. As a teenager, I can say 

having your voice heard, understood, and respected is one of the most valuable 

things. By passing this bill, and creating a day in honor and to raise awareness of the 

reoccurring issue surrounding youth suicide, Oregon teens will feel heard. No person 

should have to feel this is there only option, and no family and friend should have to 

hear the news of the loss of someone in their life. Thank you for taking the time to 

read this to support the passing of this bill.  


